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[2019 Activity Report No.4]                                                                           31 August 2019 

Light up the little hearts of Bulacan 

 

Hello. 

I'm Itoh, a regular member. 

On August 18th, we visited the orphanage in Bulacan Province, north of the Metro Manila, with me and my 

daughter, my nephew and niece, the chairman Mr. Minowa, the director Mr. Hasegawa, and other volunteers, 

and we had volunteer activities. 

In the morning, we visited Bahay Kalinga, Matimbo, Malolos, the state capital city. 

At this facility, 25 children aged 5 to 17 lived. 

After distributing sweets to children, we made Japanese-style Yakisoba (fried noodles) and Karaage (deep-fried 

chicken) using the ingredients that we procured at the market before the visit. 
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In the afternoon, we visited Bethany House Sto Nino Orphanage in Guiginto City. 

In this facility, 60 children aged 3 to 18 lived. 

It was said that shooting of the children in the orphanage was NG and it was not possible to take a 

commemorative photo with the children, but as with the morning visit to the orphanage, we made Yakisoba and 

Karaage as dinner. 

 

     
 

  

 


